
 

 

        

         March 21st 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you to all of the families who made a donation to Comic Relied today. If you 

would like to donate, please go to ParentPay. 

 

Year 5 and 6 Swimming Gala 

Well done to all of the children who took part in this morning’s swimming gala with 

the Burford Partnership. Extra congratulations to Bill and Edward, both in Year 5, who 

won their heats! Fantastic work! 

 

Year 3/4 Musical Production 

If you have not already done so, please sign up for tickets using this link if you have a 

child taking part. 

 

https://forms.gle/9iWuXAq8Bb7Nw1er8 

 
WASP 

After school provision at WASP will be closed on Wednesday 21st May. We are sorry 

for the inconvenience caused by this and hope that communicating this to you now 

allows sufficient time for you to make alternative childcare arrangements. The closure 

is to allow for essential whole-school staff training. Breakfast provision will be 

unaffected. 

 

Year 6 Swimming 

All the Year 6 children will be going to Chipping Norton during the summer term for 

swimming lessons. This is part of our PE curriculum and lessons are paid for by 

school. Children will be split into 2 groups and each half will have 5 lessons each. An 

email will be sent next week letting you know which weeks your children will swim. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/9iWuXAq8Bb7Nw1er8


 

 

Update from the PTA: 

 

Disco – Friday 28th March 

Thank you so much to those who have already bought tickets and signed up 

on Classlist to help at the disco. 

We do urgently need a few more volunteers to help us run the Year 4-6 session from 

6:30-7:30pm - please sign up on Classlist to let us know if you can come along and 

help us sell tickets on the night, manage the tuck shop, and keep the drinks jugs 

topped up. 

We’d also love to have some more signups to donate small cakes/traybakes. Please 

see the Classlist sign-up sheet for details and sign up for anything you can help with, 

or speak to the office or a member of the PTA. Thank you! 

DJ Tony is all set to play the children’s favourite songs and we are following the usual 

fun format, with Years 1-3 in the first session (5:15-6:15pm) and Years 4-6 in the 

second session (6:30-7:30pm). Advance tickets are available via this link or from the 

school office. Foundation parents can support us in running the FSU disco (during the 

school day on Thursday 27th March), by buying a ticket on Classlist. 

We will also be selling tickets on the playground from Monday – Thursday next week 

(cash only). 

We’re really looking forward to hosting this fun evening and will send out final details 

next week. 

Thank you, 

From the PTA team 

 

Dates for the Spring Term 

 

Date Details Who 

26th March STEAM Museum visit Year 3 & 4 

31st March Year 3 & 4 Performance – 2.15pm Year 3 & 4 Parents 

1st April Year 3 & 4 Performance – 5.30pm Year 3 & 4 Parents 

1st April Vision Screening Reception 

3rd April Bushcraft Information meeting 5pm Year 4 Parents 

4th April Easter Service Key Stage 2 children 

7th – 21st April Easter Holidays All 

22nd & 29th April, 

6th & 20th May, 3rd 

June 

Year 6 Swimming – Chipping Norton Group A 

23rd April Year 4 Languages Day (Burford School) Year 4 

24th April Year 6 SATS Parent Meeting 5.30pm Year 6 parents 

30th April – 2nd May Bushcraft Residential Year 4 

1st May Burford School Coffee Morning (at 

Wychwood) 

Year 5/6 Parents 

17th / 18th May Lifeguarding course Parents 

https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/1238500649/signup/1240560879
https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/1238500649/signup/1240560879
https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/1238500649/signup/1240560879
https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/1238500649/signup/1240560879
https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/1238500649/signup/1240560879
https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/1238500649/signup/1240560879
https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/view/1238500649?s=1010721080&utm_source=SCHOOL&utm_medium=SHARED_LINK
https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/view/1238500649?s=1010721080&utm_source=SCHOOL&utm_medium=SHARED_LINK


 

 

10th 17th & 24th 

June, 1st & 8th July 

Year 6 Swimming – Chipping Norton Group B 

12th June Sports Day All 

3rd July Year 1 and 2 trip to Warwick Castle Year 1 and 2 

4th July Year 2 Sleepover Year 2 

 

Birthday Book Donations 

Happy Birthday’s to Marci (Hazel) and Lyra (Silver Birch). Thank you for donating a 

book to your class. We hope you had a special day! If you would like to donate a 

book, please collect a donation sticker from the school office.  

 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Katy Gent 

Headteacher 

Wychwood CE Primary School 


